SPECIAL JOINT WORKSHOP MINUTES May 10, 2018

MINUTES OF JOINT WORKSHOP WITH BASTROP, TX CITY
COUNCIL AND PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION
MAY 10, 2018

The Bastrop City Council and the Planning and Zoning Commission met in a Joint Workshop
Meeting on Thursday, May 10, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. at the Bastrop City Hall Council Chambers,
located at 1311 Chestnut Street, Bastrop, Texas. Members present for the Bastrop City Council
were: Mayor Schroeder, and Council Members Ennis and Nelson. Officers present were: City
Manager, Lynda Humble and Deputy City Secretary, Traci Chavez. Members present Debbie
Moore, Patrick Connell, Cynthia Meyer, Richard Gartman, Cheryl Lee, Matthew Lassen and Sue
Ann Fruge.

CALL TO ORDER
a. Mayor Schroeder called the meeting of the Bastrop City Council to order with a

quorum being present at 6:00 p.m. Mayor Pro Tem Schiff and Council Member
Jones were absent.

b. Chair Debbie Moore called the meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission to
order with a quorum being present at 6:00 p.m. Alyssa Halle Schram and Diana Rose
were absent.

Mayor Schroeder asked that each person at the table state their name and a little something
about themselves.

WORKSHOP SESSION

2A. Receive DRAFT of proposed Subdivision Ordinance. Participate in discussion of said
ordinance.
Presentation was made by Interim Planning Director, Dave Gattis.

3B. Discussion held regarding the City’s policy on allowing existing static billboards to convert
to digital.
Presentation was made by Assistant Planning Director, Jennifer Bills.

ADJOURNMENT

Mayor Schroeder adjourned the Bastrop City Council meeting at 9:24 p.m. without
objection.

APPROVED: ATTEST:
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or Conrlie B. Schroeder Deputy City Secretary Tracy Chavez

The Minutes were approved on May 22, 2018, by Mayor Pro Tem Nelson’s motion, Council
Member Peterson’s second. The motion was approved on a 4-0 vote. Council Member
Jones was off the dais.



